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THANK YOU for standing up and hearing the call to tell our legislators that 

a cost-of-living adjustment isn’t a political football—for many, it’s the line in 

the sand separating us from poverty or a livable standard of living.  

And the fight still isn’t over. While we think progress is being made, we’re 

still cautious. Your voices continue to be a most important.  Legislative 

leaders have said the budget process may go into October. As we hope the 

legislature will conclude their business sooner, we will continue to engage 

with legislative membership until the final budget is engrossed. 

 

Visit NCRGEA Government Relations  to find contact information for your 

legislators as well as Senate and House appropriation chairpersons. You’ll 

also find government relations updates and other information on our 

association government relation’s efforts.  

 

And as always, thank you for being a part of our retiree family.  

 

Stay tuned!  

 

Richard Rogers 

NCRGEA Executive Director 

 

 

https://ncrgea.com/government-relations/#contact-legislator

